Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: pkelly@berkleymich.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:29 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Pete Kelly

Organization

City of Berkley FIre Marshal

Email
pkelly@berkleymich.net

Address

2395 W. 12 Mile Rd.
Berkley, MI 48072
USA

Comments

This is a long time coming. It's preposterous that we must pay a huge mark up from the SCBA
manufacturer for SCBA cylinders made by a third party, and not be able to purchase them
directly. It's a significant burden to my cash strapped municipal employer as well as my
volunteer department. Please remedy this costly problem!

Respectfully,

Pete Kelly

Fire Marshal, Berkley Public Safety Dept.
Captain, Franklin-Bingham Fire Dept.



